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We mourn the loss of our former bus 
department supervisor, Richard Clarence 
Dorsey, Sr., age 73, who passed away 
peacefully on Monday, October 9, 2017 at 
his home in Silver Spring, Maryland, 
surrounded by his family. After a 12-year 
battle with cancer, God called him home for 
his final rest.  
 
He will remain a treasured memory for 
everyone who met him during his 21 years 
(1992 - 2013) of working at our school. 
Richard Dorsey was very well-liked and 
cared so much about his work.  
 
Services were held at First Baptist Church of 
Ken-Gar, 3922 Hampden Street, Kensington, 
MD in Kensington, Maryland on Friday, 
October 20, 2017. 

 
 

 
Richard Dorsey (far right) with his fellow bus drivers in 1998. 


